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Dates for the Diary
Friday 21st July
Last Day of Term
Monday 4th September
Non pupil Day
Tuesday 5th September
Non Pupil Day
Wednesday 6th September
First day of term
Thursday 7th September
Reception First Day
Wednesday 13th September
Fallow Class Cheddar Gorge

Little Angels
This week the children have had a party 
week to celebrate the end of term. They 
have been focusing on the British values, 
learning about sharing, turn taking, using 
manors, and including all. They have 
been exploring games such as pass the 
parcel, musical bumps, musical statues, 
ball games, running races and children’s 
choices. What a wonderful way to end 
the term. Have a lovely summer holiday 
everyone!’

Class Dojo Champion
w/c 21.07.23

CR
Pippa

C1
Rowan

C2
Isaac

C3
Lucy

Shining Bright
w/c 
CR

All Reception
C1

Alfie W, Mia & Poppy

C2
Silver

C3
All of Class 3

Congratulations
Well done to Alfie P on your football 
Tournament. Jessica and Rayah for taking 
part in a horse show, Jessica rode her 
horse dressed as an Oompa Loompa and 
Rayah you did really well in horse 
jumping.
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I am happy and sad about leaving 
Rackenford because I have made 
some amazing friends like Ellie, 

Lucy, Ava, Daisy, rayah and Kaitlyn. 
I have made some great memories 
with them but I want to make new 

friends and new memories 

Jess 

Daisy quoted:

I have made some 

amazing memories 

at Rackenford and 

I am sad to be 

leaving but I am 

excited to move 

on and make new 

memories.

I am sad to be leaving Rackenford 

because I have many memories that I 

will never forget, but am very 

thankful for all the help and support 

from all of  the teachers. But this 

means that I can spend more time 

with Gg and Fudge (my amazing 
guinea pigs!)

Ava!

Year sixes edition!

Issued 21st of July 2023

Being at Rackenford has been 

joyous with lots of activities.

ben
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I am sad about 
leaving Rackenford 
but I am expecting to 
get some Kerry hills 
soon and then I will be 
happy. I am looking 
forward to making 
more memories at 
chulmleigh.

-Lucy!

I am sad about 

leaving Rackenford 

because I have been 

hear a long time. 

But I will look 

forward to new 

exprents and new 

memories. I will look 

forwored to 

memories. 

Ellie 

The time I have had at 

Rackenford has been 

spectacular-Otto.

Good luck to all the children 
who are leaving us, know that 
you are all superstars and we 
wish you all the very best for 
the future. As a team we are 
already looking forward to 
seeing you all in September 
with lots of exciting things 
planned for the next academic 
year. For now however we 
hope you all have an amazing 
restful summer. 
Miss Budden and all the team


